
A Brand New Library Homepage (01/09/2010)

Dear All,

As the University begins a new academic year, we are pleased to launch our brand new and
revamped library homepage today. With a sleeker and sharper look, this new homepage will be
your guide to the library's facilities, services and resources. You are welcome to visit it
athttp://library.umac.mo/lib.html., and please make use of it for your teaching, learning and research
activities in the University.

Please let us know if you have any problems in using it and if you have any
comments/suggestions. Thank you for your kind attention.

Regards,
UM Library
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